


A05. CHAIRMAN'S BUSINESS 

• Actions Log

• Correspondence File

Dr Moore advised on a meeting of Committee Chairs scheduled for 29 February 2024. 

The Chair informed that the Partnership Agreement was submitted to the Department prior 
to the deadline of 19 January 2024 and is awaiting Departmental sign off. Members were 
advised that the Partnership Agreement will replace the Management Statement/ Financial 
Memorandum and informed that in addition to the annual review of Governing Body 
effectiveness there is a new requirement for an externally facilitated review of Board 1 
effectiveness at least once every three years. 

Dr Moore provided detail on the upcoming Governor recruitment panels and advised that 
nominations on the New Years Honours are to be submitted by 9 February 2024. 

Dr Moore advised on a FE Delivery workshop scheduled for 22 and 23 February 2024 to 
be convened at the Armagh campus and the Accountability meeting on 1 March 2024. 

A06. COLLEGE DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

Mrs L Campbell referred to the draft College Development Plan (COP) issued to Members 
on 18 December 2023 and informed on feedback from the Department received 26 January 

1 
2024. 

She advised the Governmg Body on revisions to the executive summary, individual KPls ' 
and some points requiring clarification regarding the use of data sets. 

Ms Shackels spoke to the new format of the CDP and the requirement to align to the 1 OX 
Strategy, the Accounts and the Whole College Quality Improvement Plan. 

Members approved the changes and recommended that considerations to reputation be 
amended to reference quality of provision. 

A07. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Dr Moore asked that all parties review and attend to any activities assigned to them within 
the action log. 

A08. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

The next Governing Body meeting is scheduled for 18.30 on Tuesday 19 March 2024 in 
the Boardroom, Newry West campus. 

The meeting concluded at 18.00. 
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